[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Bulls, we are calling to remind students now that Homecoming week is behind us that all WRHS policies and procedures will be enforced including dress code.  Students please make sure that you arrive in dress code, leggings, head coverings, tank tops or spaghetti strap tops are not allowed.  Please review our dress code policy that can be found on our school website for further information.

Flu mist vaccines will be administered to students at WRHS with parental consent at no cost on Friday, October 5th, between 11:00 am and 1:45 pm. These inhaled vaccines are safe, do not contain preservatives, and do not cause recipients to contract the flu. An explanation letter and flu mist vaccine consent form was distributed to each student along with the student’s progress report this past Friday, September 25. Parents are asked to return the forms to the clinic by Thursday, October 1st, so that we have time to prepare for the October 5th event. For more information, please visit https://healthyschoolsllc.com/“ or call 1-800-566-0596.

Thank you and have a good evening.
